

May 9, 2018

http://www.clairelilienthal.org

Madison 750-8603 W. Scott 749-3516

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Week of May 7th

SBAC TESTING CONTINUES:

5/7 - 5/18 = testing Grades 6 - 8

Teacher Appreciation Week!!!!

Tues., 5/8 – PTA & SSC Meetings, Madison Site

Sat., May 12 – MAYFAIR @ Scott Site →

Week of May 14th

Mon., 5/14 – Fri., 5/18 – Madison Book Fair \rightarrow

Fri., 5/18 - MS Movie Night, 4:30 - 6 pm

Sat., 5/19 – Kindergarten & New Parent

Meet-up Julius Kahn Playground, 10 – 12 noon **Week of May 21**st

Wed., 5/23 – **Madison Open House**, 5:30-6:30

Thurs., 5/24 – **May Dance**, Scott Site, 9 - 10:30

Week of May 28th

Wed., 5/30 -**Scott Open House**, 5:30 - 6:30

Fri, 6/1 – LOST AND FOUND PICK UP!

Dear Lilienthal Community,

It's Teacher Appreciation Week! We all know the power of a great teacher. Think back to your own schooling and I'm sure you can remember that teacher (or a bunch of them) that helped change how you engaged with school. For me, it was Mr. West. He was my sophomore biology teacher in High School and also one of the teachers who supported student-athletes in the training room. He knew me as a student, as an athlete, and taught me specific skills that helped me learn how to study, take notes, and become more deeply engaged with school.

Here at Lilienthal, we're really lucky to have a wonderful group of teachers supporting our children. Study after study shows that a high-quality teacher is number one reason for student success on the school site. For our community, that holds true. Our teachers put in long hours planning engaging lessons, connecting with parents, and learning about the cutting edge teaching strategies that will help improve their work. They act as teachers, referees, facilitators, counselors, motivators, and innovators. Beyond your family, they're probably the person who understands your child most deeply. They're a thought partner for you when you're struggling to support your child and they're a partner in helping raise your child to be a critical thinker, an active global citizen, and a genuinely good person.

So take time to share some gratitude with your teacher(s) this week. Fill their buckets by sending

them an e-mail expressing your appreciation. Have your child write them a note, bring them coffee in the morning, or stop in and thank them in person. It's the little things that go a long way in creating a school culture that's collaborative, kind, and student-centered. Our teachers deserve a LOT of recognition and this week is a great reason to make that happen!

Thanks in advance for spreading gratitude with our wonderful team,

Tyler Graff Principal, Claire Lilienthal K-8



Mayfair is right around the corner THIS Saturday, May 12th!
We need volunteers to help run Games and Security

- Game Volunteer no skills needed, have fun with the kids, partner with student volunteers
- Security patrol the school grounds, keep the school and students safe, crowd control for the super slide

The Chinese Dragon performance starts at 11a and Mr. Graff will kick-off the festivities in the Dunk Tank!

Buy your Mayfair bracelets early and avoid the lines. A \$20 bracelet gets you access to games, crafts, Petting Zoo, Dunk Tank & Super Slide.

Visit the Mayfair site for more info - http://www.clairelilienthal.org/mayfair-2018/



Spring Scholastic Book Fair at Madison Campus

Monday, May 14 to Friday, May 18, 7:45am - 9:45am and 1:30pm-5:30pm at Madison (on the stage in the auditorium). Stock your home library with new books for your advancing reader or get your summer book shopping out of the way at the Scholastic Book fair! We're looking for volunteers to work the fair, so please sign up! >

http://www.school-

pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/2018SpringScholasticBookFair
Since our Book Fair depends on parent volunteers, wherever
you see a volunteer name will be when the Book Fair is open.
Questions? Please contact the Book Fair Coordinator,
Kimi Ueda at kimiueda@yahoo.com.

ClaireWear Pop-Up Stores!

Last chance to get your spirit wear, accessories and the 2017-2018 yearbook! @ Scott Campus, Tuesday, May 29, 2018, 3:30pm to 5:30pm @ Madison Campus, Thursday, May 31, 2018, 3:30pm to 5:30pm

us: clairewearstore@gmail.com

From the CL Library.

Questions? Email

We would like to thank all of you wonderful CL parents for your most generous donations to our Birthday Book Program this school year. You, the parents, have made our library a wonderful place for our students to visit, learn, and succeed! Since August, our Claire Lilienthal Birthday Book program has raised over \$2600 to supplement our library book collection and lunch bunch program! We appreciate your generosity and we are still accepting donations!

Thank you so very much. Miss Kristi and Miss Silvia

Madison Campus Parents: Please take a moment to thank our wonderful parent volunteers who have been opening your car doors during morning drop-off. They have been tirelessly doing this job all year; some several years. If you feel so inclined, a gesture of appreciation is welcomed. Thanks

to all our Madison Campus parents for making our little community such a wonderful place to be.

Madison Drop-OfVolunteers Needed

Lilienthal VOLUNTER! WE NEED Kindergarten and 1st Grade parents. Still figuring out ways to volunteer? Come join us in the car drop-off line. All but one of the current volunteers will be leaving after this year! Come try it out and be ready for next school year. This is a great opportunity to learn the ropes, but honestly if you're a morning person and able to open a car door then you're perfect for the job. This service is exclusive to the Madison campus and promises happy thankful parents and cute kids. Inquire with any of us on any day or contact Sean Miller at millerlovespapini@mac.com"

CLASP Notes

- . CLASP Registration for 1st and 2nd Graders for the 2018-2019 School Year: Tuesday, May 1st thru Wednesday, May 9th. Please be sure to secure your place at CLASP for the Fall (August).
- **. Kindergarten Orientation:** Wednesday, May 9th CLASP sign-up for your incoming kinder immediately following the orientation meeting.
- **. CLASP Carnival:** Thursday, May 31st from 2:00 to 5:30 pm. CLASP students will enjoy Cotton Candy, Snow Cones, a Photo Booth and Jumping Booths!
- . CLASP BBQ and Second Grade Appreciation: Monday, June 4th from 2:00 to 4:00 pm.
- **. Last Day of School:** Wednesday, June 6th. **Thanks**, **CLASP Staff**

Korean Culture Summer Camp

Get your children involved in Korean culture this summer! The Korean Center of San Francisco is offering a Korean culture summer camp featuring art, music, and taekwondo for K-3rd graders. Sign up for either of 2 two-week season: July 9-20 and July 23-Aug 3. Registration before 5/15 is discounted, and tuition assistance based on income is available. Please see our attached flyer and email

janetbae@koreancentersf.org for registration or questions.